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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
locating a missing 2-Year-old girl and her grandmother, who suffers from 
Alzheimer’s.  The child’s name is Tashonni Jones, 8/24/2005, B/F, black hair, 
and brown eyes.  The child was last seen wearing a pink jumpsuit/sweatshirt.  
She has white braids in her hair and her suit had either “cutie” or “pretty” written 
on it. 
 
The grandmother is Ludie Jones, 03/31/1936, B/F, black hair, and brown eyes.  
The grandmother was last seen wearing a red, white, and black long sleeved 
shirt with blue jeans.  Ludie also had a pink baby bag over her shoulder. 
 
The grandmother and grandchild left from 305 NW 12 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, 
at approximately 12:30 P.M.  The grandmother took her grandchild after she had 
been involved in a disturbance with their caretaker.  The two were last seen at 
2162 NW 6 Street, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, at approximately 2:15 P.M. 
 
Anyone who may have information on the whereabouts of Ludie Jones or 
Tashonni Jones is encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department 
at 954-828-5700 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
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